

DOCTOR WHO

Doctor Who is a British television programme produced by the BBC since 1963. The programme is about the adventures of a Time Lord called "the Doctor", an alien from the planet Gallifrey. The Doctor explores the universe in a time-travelling space ship called the TARDIS. It looks like a blue British police box – which was something you often saw in Britain in 1963 when the series started – but it is bigger on the inside than on the outside! Together with a number of companions (friends from Earth), the Doctor fights enemies, like the Cybermen and the Daleks, while working to save civilisations and help people in need. The Doctor does not die – he gets a new body instead, that's why many different actors (and one actress!) have played that character. Matt Smith is the 11th of thirteen Doctors so far. [adapted from Wikipedia]

Where is the TV programme <i>Doctor Who</i> made?	
a) in the U.S.A.	c) in Gallifrey
b) in Greece	d) in the U.K.
When did the programme first appear on television ?	
a) 56 years ago	c) 57 years ago
b) 46 years ago	d) 47 years ago
Where does the Doctor come from?	
a) Gallifrey	c) the Earth
b) Britain	d) America
What does the TARDIS look like?	
a) It's blue and bigger on the outside	c) It looks like a spaceship
b) It's blue and bigger on the inside	d) It looks like something you often see in the UK now
Where can you travel in the TARDIS?	
a) in space	c) in Britain
b) in time	d) in space and time.
The Doctor fights against _____.	
a) his companions	c) the Daleks
b) the Earth	d) Britain
When somebody has a problem _____.	
a) the Doctor helps	c) the Doctor calls the Cybermen
b) the Doctor goes away	d) the Doctor dies
How many actors played the Doctor before Matt Smith?	
a) 10	c) 12
b) 11	d) 13